
 
 

 
 

 
Bacterial Typing 

#80349 
 
 
EXPLANATION:  Mayo Medical Laboratories is pleased to announce that the instrument problems 
for this assay have been resolved, and testing will resume immediately.  We apologize for any 
inconveniences that this issue has caused.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

QUESTIONS:  Contact your Mayo Medical Laboratories’ Regional Manager 
Jeremy Caddell, MML Laboratory Technologist Resource Coordinator 

Telephone: 800-533-1710 
 

TESTING RESUMED 
NOTIFICATION DATE: February 22, 2011 
EFFECTIVE DATE:   Immediately 


